
 
 

 

Brussels, 10/02/2022 
 
 

 
 

Solidarity note! 
 

EurECCA supports all Finnair cabin crew members in their upcoming action -  
United we stand! 

 
 
 
EurECCA, the European Cabin Crew Association, declares its full solidarity with all Finnair cabin 
crew members for the upcoming action. 
 
EurECCA asks Finnair’s management to reconsider their attitude towards their cabin crews and 
not use the COVID-19 crisis as a cover for a lasting deterioration in salaries and working 
conditions. 
 
Dear colleagues, we wish you all the strength and energy you need for the coming days or weeks 
and we will stay by your side - UNITED! 
 
On behalf of the EurECCA board and the whole European Cabin Crew family. 
 
 
 
 
 

EurECCA represents, protects and develops the rights and needs of all cabin crew all over Europe 
 

About EurECCA: established in Brussels in 2014, the European Cabin Crew Association, EurECCA, represents, 
protects and develops the rights and needs of cabin crew all over Europe. It is composed of cabin crew unions from 
European Union Member States as well as accession and bordering states and represents some 33,000 cabin crew 
accounting for 70% of all organized cabin crew in Europe. EurECCA has no political connections. EurECCA’s work is 

around Cabin Crew working conditions, wages, social protection and health and safety at work. 
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